Global Grant Scholarship

Our Rotary District will be using some of its District designated funds to offer a Global Grant Scholarship for the academic year 2022-23.  This scholarship is for the first year of a First Masters Degree program. Our club traditionally has advertized for candidates at the University of Ottawa and at Carleton University as well as through our own West Ottawa members. We shall continue that process beginning in January/February 2022.  We have a small sub-committee consisting of Clive Talbot, Doug Rowlands and me within our club’s Rotary Foundation committee who review any applications submitted to us and interview any likely candidates.  Candidates we endorse then move on to be interviewed by the District Scholarship committee to decide the winner.  Our club has endorsed one or two candidates each year since the scholarship existed.  Our candidate Chloe Halpenny won the competition three years ago.

Unfortunately any candidate for this scholarship must not be a linear descendent of a Rotarian. A candidate must be a citizen of Canada or the US with a home within the boundaries of District 7040. A candidate must be going to study outside of District 7040 and outside his/her home country. A candidate must provide proof of acceptance into the first year of a Master’s program of his/her choice for the academic year 2022-23.
The successful candidate in the District competition is awarded a non-renewable one-year scholarship (to a maximum of $30,000USD ) for  the first year of  studies at the  Master’s degree level in one of the seven designated areas of study as identified by Rotary International’s project criteria. 
1) Promoting peace

2) Fighting Disease

3) Water, Sanitation and Hygiene

4) Saving Mothers and Children

5) Supporting Education

6) Growing Local Economies

7) Supporting the Environment

Any enquiries about this scholarship should be directed to me – Joan Heyland.
